
CEPP Minutes, October 31, 2003

Present: Michael Arnush, Megan Fair, Hugh Foley, Frank Gonzalez (scribe), Chuck
Joseph, Nick Merrill, Pat Oles, David Peterson, Ray Rodriguez, Paty Rubio, Gordon
Thompson

1. The minutes of the October 17 meeting were approved.

2. G. T. reported on committees on which he serves as CEPP Chair: the Retention
Committee is looking at admission practices; FPPC is looking into possible ways
of increasing enrollment; the committee examining honors and awards in the
college is working on a proposal that will be brought to CEPP. There was also
some brief discussion of IRC’s  work on information literacy and how this r r
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6. M. A. reported on the Board of Trustees meeting. The Board is pleased with
CEPP’s  progress and with what it has seen of the Vision statement. The Board
does not appear to be worrie


